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Message from the Worthy Matron
Hello Sisters and Brothers!

We have begun our ascent up the mountain and our journey begins!

Installation was held on July 11th, and we were honored to have our officers installed by WGM Cindy Willyard. Jenny Nicholson,
PGM, and District 20's PGM Sonda Schapson were also part of the evening. We enjoyed music provided by the Grand Organist
Brian Hoover. It was a beautiful evening with the East being draped in purple with a cross, a large butterfly and a bouquet of
flowers. The West was spread with a beautiful throw highlighting God’s Amazing Grace. The tables in the social room were
decorated with wooden crosses and violets. Sister Cindy read a special ceremony as the Worthy Matron and Worthy Patron
signed the Bible. | appreciate the efforts of all involved in coordinating the details. It was a long meeting but fun, and of course,
the food was amazing!

We have many exciting events planned this year including the celebration of Lakeville’s Centennial. Our Chapter has been
involved in our community for over 100 years! Our goal this year is to let our light shine so that others know we are still active in
making our community better! The Centennial will honor Lakeville’s history but also include the Chapters who have consolidated
with us over the years. Please look through your treasures to find all those mementoes and pictures of years past. Please
consider bringing them to Chapter and sharing them with the planning committee. The Centennial Planning Committee will meet
on August 1st at 6:30 PM before our regular Chapter meeting. If you would like to be part of the Committee, please join us as all
are welcome! Most importantly, mark your calendar for our Centennial Celebration on Saturday, October 7th.

Our regularly stated meeting will be on August 1st at 7:30 PM. The theme of our meeting is “Hope for Our Future”. One of our
statewide projects this year is to support our youth. We will use this meeting to decide how we can support our local youth as
well as our youth organizations! Ladies, please wear a summer top of your choosing (slacks or skirts are fine). Men, ties and
jackets are not required. Please, no jeans. We will enjoy our summer warmth while we can! Refreshments will be provided by
Roberta and Sylvia.

See you on the Trail!

Blessings!

Barb

Dates to Remember:
Tue Aug-1 @ 7:30pm  Stated Meeting - Refreshments to follow the meeting.
Sat Aug-12 @ 1:10pm  First Inspection in the State - Connersville, IN

Sat Aug-19 @ 4:00pm  Brian Hoover, Grand Organist Reception - Lakeville
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